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Minutes of Meeting 
Tuesday 24th  January Lenswood Primary School
Meeting opened: 7:35pm
Chair: Susie Green 

Present:  Chris Grant, Susie Green,  Peter Stafford, Leah Kennewell, Cam Stafford,  Graeme Schultz, Karen Darrie,  Malcolm Drew.
Apologies: Caroline Chaplin,  Rob Hall, Alison Mason.
Minutes of previous meeting: Accepted. Moved CG, second Malcolm. 

Reports on Actions from previous meeting
Logo – Mal has done this.
List of businesses for sponsorship – Suzie came up with a list of potential sponsors and some options for them contributing:

· have a few major sponsors 

· prominent signs on the day acknowledging sponsors 

· acknowledgement on website, facebook page

· have gold sponsors/minor sponsors 

Committee in agreement with Suzie's strategy
Budget- nothing reported from Graham Schultz on budget for the silhouettes. Need this ASAP. 

Peter Stafford tendered a letter from AHC from Brooks:

· Weed control corner of Lobethal and Stafford Roads – insurance under NRM would probably not be offered. 

· Heritage Walk at Lenswood Recreation Park. Has a HA on it which restricts some activities and Bush for Life needing consultation et et. It was clearly not encouraging at all. 
ACTION: Danny will approach AHC about Lenswood Recreation Park sculpture approval, and about the Stafford Road Reserve. Peter will help fill Danny in.
Picnic Planner
Need an update from Rob – ACTION CG to chase him up. 

Dignitaries: Lynton Vonow, Rebecca Sharkie, Bill Spragg, Andrew Stratford. Do by middle next month. 

Financial report submitted by Danny McMahon
· Current balance of $3,093.21 - $2,000 grant cheque banked day of last meeting in November.

· He applied for 50 books at $20 each to raise money through Peoples Choice Raffle to raise a further $1,000 – tickets can be bought on line or via paper – don’t panic – we don’t have to sell them all but I am confident we can – and also we are not guaranteed the full 50 books. We get all the money from this. Will know soon if allocated any - how many etc. Draw in Oct. Sales start now, but we don't get a book for a couple of months. 

· Danny will apply for Rural Communities Grant before deadline of March 31. Max is $5,000 – but needs some more formal costing / quotes done on the sculptures / fountain / any other projects.

· Hasn’t spoken to bowls club yet about catering  
Misc business 
Name of Park – Lynn was chasing this up. Danny to check.

Fountain – Hills Irrigation may be asked for components
ACTION TABLE

	Person
	Action
	Completion

	ALL
	responsibilities on the Picnic Planner
	some time

	everyone
	review the timeline and add points 
	next meeting

	everyone
	suggestions of activities and events for the day
	nest meeting

	Chris Grant
	send out a reminder of the meeting. 
	2 days prior to meeting

	Danny, Peter
	approach Council about getting approvals
	ASAP

	CG
	chase up Rob's actions on picnic planner
	next meeting

	Graeme S
	do a budget for the sculptures and fountain
	overdue


Next meeting:  7:30pm Tuesday the 14th March 2017 at the Lenswood Primary School. 
Close: 9:35 pm
Lenswood and Forest Range Community Association Inc.
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